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20 February 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Parent Survey – Cranbury College 

I am delighted to share with you that today we launch our annual parent survey. 
  
The survey provides an opportunity for you to express your opinion on a variety of topics, and 
of course, to share with us your overall confidence in your child's school. Our aim is to build 
upon our previous process and open up a communication channel where your voice is heard 
and organised in such a way that we can create the best learning environment for your child.  
  
To help us with this, we are working together with the Edurio survey platform. To complete the 
survey, please click here: Cranbury College Parent Survey 
  
Surveys are anonymous and confidential, although the responses will be aggregated for the 
purpose of analysis. The survey will be available Monday 20 February - Friday 10 March, 
so please make sure to have your say and share your feedback over the next few weeks.  
  
If you have any questions, please get in contact with the team at  
METadmin@maidenerleghtrust.org.  
  
Thank you in advance for your time and valued contribution. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Jonathon Peck 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://edurio.com/poll/N9Qfmj
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